 Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, February 23, 2021
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
February 23, 2021 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Thomas Collins, Vice Chairman Edmund M. Erickson and Commissioners Michael Plant, Andre Sorrentino, and Thomas Brown.  Also present was Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright and District Manager Bruce Smith.    
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7pm.
· Request the Board approve the February Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the February Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Request the Board approve the following Capital Reserve Firemanic invoice.  After a motion by Comm. Brown, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the Board approved the following Capital Reserve Firemanic invoice.  Motion unanimously carried.

· Mayday Communications, Inc. in the amount of $2,157 for the purchase of accessories for Chiefs car.

· Request the Board approve the following Capital Reserve Buildings & Grounds invoice.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the Board approved the following Capital Reserve Buildings & Grounds invoice.  Motion unanimously carried.

· Mayday Communications, Inc. in the amount of $6,730 for the antenna replacement on UHF Repeater at Boxer Court location. 

· Public Health Emergency Plan:  District Manager Bruce Smith would like the Board to review the Public Health Emergency Plan for the Huntington Fire District that he recently created.  Hold until the March Board meeting.  
· Roof Repairs:  District Manager Bruce Smith spoke on the water problems related to the roof repairs.  The roofers are currently working on the repairs to find where the leaks are coming from.  
· FEMA:  Awaiting approval for reimbursement for all COVID 19 related expenses.  Approximately $11,000 reimbursement filed with FEMA.

· The Board discussed “The Regulations on the Use of a Chiefs’ Vehicle”.  To be discussed further at the March Board meeting. 
After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the meeting was adjourned at 8 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


